
Floyd Valley Healthcare Announces 
Local Physicians Joining Floyd Valley Clinics
 
Floyd Valley Healthcare Administrator Mike Donlin is proud to announce that Drs. David and 
Cynthia Wolff have joined the family medicine team at Floyd Valley Clinics in Le Mars.  Dr. David 
Wolff will begin seeing patients on July 5 and appointments can be made by calling (712) 546-
3655.  Appointments with Dr. Cindie Wolff can be made by calling (712) 546-3665., she will begin 
seeing patients on September 5.  If you would like to continue to see Drs. Wolff, please log onto 
FloydValley.org to access the Akron Release of Records.
 
“We have always had great admiration and respect for the services that both Drs. Wolff have 
provided their patients,” states Donlin.  “I am pleased we could find a way to help them continue 
providing healthcare services in Plymouth County.  We understand things might not be as convenient 
for some as in the past, but our commitment to the best possible service remains strong.”
 
When asked for their comments, Dr. David and Dr. Cindie added, “ We know Floyd Valley to be 
an excellent organization and the opportunity to join this superb team and continue serving the 
healthcare needs in the area without leaving our long time home in Akron is a real plus!”

714 Lincoln St NE, Le Mars, IA 51031

Contact: 
Ann Cole-Nelson
Community Relations Manager
712.546.3495


